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  The Monomyth in American Science Fiction Films Donald E. Palumbo,2014-10-22
One of the great intellectual achievements of the 20th century, Joseph
Campbell's The Hero with a Thousand Faces is an elaborate articulation of the
monomyth: the narrative pattern underlying countless stories from the most
ancient myths and legends to the films and television series of today. The
monomyth's fundamental storyline, in Campbell's words, sees the hero venture
forth from the world of the common day into a region of supernatural wonder:
fabulous forces are there encountered and a decisive victory is won: the hero
comes back from this mysterious adventure with the power to bestow boons to
his fellow man. Campbell asserted that the hero is each of us--thus the
monomyth's endurance as a compelling plot structure. This study examines the
monomyth in the context of Campbell's The Hero and discusses the use of this
versatile narrative in 26 films and two television shows produced between
1960 and 2009, including the initial Star Wars trilogy (1977-1983), The Time
Machine (1960), Logan's Run (1976), Escape from New York (1981), Tron (1982),
The Terminator (1984), The Matrix (1999), the first 11 Star Trek films
(1979-2009), and the Sci Fi Channel's miniseries Frank Herbert's Dune (2000)
and Frank Herbert's Children of Dune (2003).
  The Monomyth Reboot Nadia Salem,2023-12-12 In this book, Nadia Salem
expands the standardized mythic quest of the hero’s journey for storytellers
to include the heroine’s journey. By arguing that the former reflects coming
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of age while the latter coming of middle-age, Salem reveals how both are
integral to depictions of fully developed characters.
  The American Monomyth Robert Jewett,John Shelton Lawrence,1988
  The Hero's Journey of Odysseus Josh Coker,2017-11-28 This book covers
Odysseus' journey through the lens of the Monomyth. By analyzing the Iliad
and the Odyssey Josh Coker identifies each classic stages of the Hero's
Journey. What is the Monomyth? The term Monomyth comes from the Greek. It is
broken into two root words: 1) mono, meaning one, and 2) mythos, meaning
story. The connotation being, the One Story. This term was coined by author
James Joyce in his most famous work, Ulysses (the Roman name for Odysseus).
However, it wasn't popularized until the late 1940's when a comparative
mythologist by the name of Joseph Campbell, published his seminal work, The
Hero With A Thousand Faces. In his book, Campbell suggested that there are
common aspects that nearly all myths throughout time have shared. These
elements combine into a narrative format that can be used as an approach to
mythology. Many people associate the Hero's Journey as synonymous with The
Monomyth. Both, historical and modern storytellers have used it as an
approach to analyze narratives and develop new plots and characters for
contemporary audiences. According to Campbell, the Monomyth follows a three-
act structure. In the first act, The Separation, a hero is called to
adventure and leaves his known world for the unknown world, guided by a
mentor. Once the hero crosses the threshold of adventure, they enter the
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second act, The Initiation. In this section, the hero faces many tests and
trials, confronts his inner demons (many times represented as ghosts,
monsters, minotaurs, or dragons), then goes on through stages of
enlightenment. Once the hero retrieves the boon, he must return it to the
normal world from which he came. This third act is called the Return. During
this final section of the narrative, the hero must release the power of the
boon into society in order to restore it. Many times this last act requires
the hero to overcome his major flaw and make a sacrifice. Once restored, the
hero and those citizens in the world are free once again to live in it. The
story of Odysseus follows this format very close. Particularly, if we combine
the events from the Iliad and the Odyssey we obtain a full picture of
Odysseus' journey of kingship. This book makes a great companion guide for
anyone wishing to learn the about the Hero's Journey or Odysseus' adventures.
  The Hero with a Thousand Faces Joseph Campbell,1988 A study of heroism in
the myths of the world - an exploration of all the elements common to the
great stories that have helped people make sense of their lives from the
earliest times. It takes in Greek Apollo, Maori and Jewish rites, the Buddha,
Wotan, and the bothers Grimm's Frog-King.
  The Hero's Journey of Odysseus Story Ninjas,Josh Coker,2017-11-13 THE
ULTIMATE GUIDE TO ODYSSEUS!ATTENTION READERS: If you're searching for a book
to explain the most important aspects of Odysseus' journey AND THE MEANING
BEHIND IT, this is the book for you!BUT FIRST A WARNING...This book is PACKED
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with page-turning information. So if you love Greek myths, you may not be
able to put it down.When you buy this book, you'll learn the following:-
Definition and history of the Monomyth- The three-act structure of the Hero's
Journey- The key plot points of the Iliad and Odyssey- What makes a hero-
Odysseus' character arc- The overarching themes of the myth- The classic
stages of Odysseus journey and their meaning....AND SO MUCH MORE!Below is
just a taste of what you'll learn when you buy this book: This book covers
Odysseus' journey through the lens of the Monomyth. By analyzing the Iliad
and the Odyssey Josh Coker identifies each classic stages of the Hero's
Journey.What is the Monomyth?The term Monomyth comes from the Greek. It is
broken into two root words: 1) mono, meaning one, and 2) mythos, meaning
story. The connotation being, the One Story. This term was coined by author
James Joyce in his most famous work, Ulysses (the Roman name for Odysseus).
However, it wasn't popularized until the late 1940's when a comparative
mythologist by the name of Joseph Campbell, published his seminal work, The
Hero With A Thousand Faces. In his book, Campbell suggested that there are
common aspects that nearly all myths throughout time have shared. These
elements combine into a narrative format that can be used as an approach to
mythology. Many people associate the Hero's Journey as synonymous with The
Monomyth. Both, historical and modern storytellers have used it as an
approach to analyze narratives and develop new plots and characters for
contemporary audiences. According to Campbell, the Monomyth follows a three-
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act structure. In the first act, The Separation, a hero is called to
adventure and leaves his known world for the unknown world, guided by a
mentor. Once the hero crosses the threshold of adventure, they enter the
second act, The Initiation. In this section, the hero faces many tests and
trials, confronts his inner demons (many times represented as ghosts,
monsters, minotaurs, or dragons), then goes on through stages of
enlightenment. Once the hero retrieves the boon, he must return it to the
normal world from which he came. This third act is called the Return. During
this final section of the narrative, the hero must release the power of the
boon into society in order to restore it. Many times this last act requires
the hero to overcome his major flaw and make a sacrifice. Once restored, the
hero and those citizens in the world are free once again to live in it. The
story of Odysseus follows this format very close. Particularly, if we combine
the events from the Iliad and the Odyssey we obtain a full picture of
Odysseus' journey of kingship. When you buy this book you'll learn the
definition and history of the Monomyth; the three-act structure of the Hero's
Journey; and the key plot points of the Iliad and Odyssey. Plus you'll find
out what makes Odysseus a hero and how his character arc plays out in
relation to overarching themes of the myth. Not to mention, we'll analyze the
classic stages of Odysseus journey and their meaning. PLUS SO MUCH MORE!This
book makes a great companion guide for anyone wishing to learn the about the
Hero's Journey or Odysseus' adventures.But don't take our word for it. Buy
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this book today and find out for yourself.
  The Writer's Journey Christopher Vogler,1999 The Writer's Journey is an
insider's guide to how master storytellers from Hitchcock to Spielberg have
used mythic structure to create powerful stories. This new edition includes
analyses of latest releases such as The Full Monty.
  The Hero's Journey Joseph Campbell,2003 Joseph Campbell, arguably the
greatest mythologist of our time, was certainly one of our greatest
storytellers.
  The Myth of the Birth of the Hero Otto Rank,2012-10-19 Originally published
in 1914, this fascinating volume in the Nervous and Mental Disease Monograph
Series presents a psychological interpretation of characters from classical
mythology, from Oedipus to Perseus, and Hercules to Jesus. Authored by Dr
Otto Rank (1884-1939), an associate of Sigmund Freud, it is suited to those
interested in the classics, history and mythology, and psychoanalysis alike.
Chapters include: introduction - Sargon - Moses - Karna - Oedipus - Paris -
Telephos - Perseus - Gilgamos - Kyros - Tristan - Romulus - Hercules - Jesus
- Siegfried - Lohengrin. We are republishing this rare, vintage text in a
high quality, modern and affordable edition, complete with a specially
written concise biography.
  Oedipus, Philosopher Jean-Joseph Goux,1993 If the logic of the Oedipus myth
were subjected to rigorous and thoroughgoing analysis with the tools of
anthropology, comparative mythology, and narratology, might it invalidate the
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approach to the 'Oedipus complex' that Freud derived from his psychoanalytic
experience? This book answers 'yes', arguing that instead of the Oedipus
complex explaining the myth, the Oedipus myth explains the complex. The
author argues that the Oedipus myth is an historical anomaly, a myth of
failed royal investiture or of avoided masculine initiation. Does this mean
that we must return to the wisdom of tradition and strike out twenty-five
centuries of Oedipal history? The author knows very well that such a solution
would be fantasy, and he concludes by speculating on how his analysis might
contribute to a vision that has eluded Freudian psychoanalysis: how to
surpass the Oedipus complex, with all the ethical consequences this would
entail.
  Monomyth #3 David Hazan,2023-07-19 Our heroes are assailed by monsters from
within...but what dark secrets could the Chimera be hiding? Every element of
a story has its purpose. Some deaths are known, but others are just a page
away. Monomyth is an all-new mini-series from the mind of David Hazan
(Nottingham).
  Monomyth #2 David Hazan,2023-06-21 Our potential wizards now know magic is
real, but shadowy apparitions stalk them in the bowels of the castle.
Monomyth is an all-new mini-series from the mind of David Hazan (Nottingham).
  Monomyth #1 David Hazan,2023-05-03 Magic is all but extinct. When the last
ailing wizard casts a final desperate spell to summon the descendants of
ancient bloodlines to a school for magic now in disrepair...those chosen ones
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find a horror of the likes they’ve never experienced. They will have to
confront the deepest parts of themselves, their tragic pasts, and defeat each
other to survive the ordeal. Monomyth is an all-new mini-series from the mind
of David Hazan (Nottingham).
  Hannibal and Me Andreas Kluth,2012-01-05 A dynamic and exciting way to
understand success and failure, through the life of Hannibal, one of
history's greatest generals. The life of Hannibal, the Carthaginian general
who crossed the Alps with his army in 218 B.C.E., is the stuff of legend. And
the epic choices he and his opponents made-on the battlefield and elsewhere
in life-offer lessons about responding to our victories and our defeats that
are as relevant today as they were more than 2,000 years ago. A big new idea
book inspired by ancient history, Hannibal and Me explores the truths behind
triumph and disaster in our lives by examining the decisions made by Hannibal
and others, including Albert Einstein, Eleanor Roosevelt, Steve Jobs, Ernest
Shackleton, and Paul Cézanne-men and women who learned from their mistakes.
By showing why some people overcome failure and others succumb to it, and why
some fall victim to success while others thrive on it, Hannibal and Me
demonstrates how to recognize the seeds of success within our own failures
and the threats of failure hidden in our successes. The result is a page-
turning adventure tale, a compelling human drama, and an insightful guide to
understanding behavior. This is essential reading for anyone who seeks to
transform misfortune into success at work, at home, and in life.
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  Mythological Storytelling Joshua Coker,2017-05-30 As a fiction writer, the
goal is to create a story that has an emotional impact on the audience. We
all want to write something gripping that people will share with friends and
family; a narrative that resonates with the reader, and keeps them revisiting
the book for years to come. Unfortunately, this is easier said than done. No
matter how logical we structure our story, or how perfectly we write our
prose, many of us fail to capture the power that all great stories seem to
inherently possess. Even well known professionals face this problem. Think
about how many times you've picked up a book by a writer you follow, or
watched the latest installment in a franchise you love, only to be let down.
How many forgettable novels or films have you come across in your lifetime?
Some written by reputable authors and screenwriters. Even though the action,
mystery, or romance was great, the story fell flat. The narrative lacked some
mystical element that every great story seems to inherently possess. This is
the major problem every author, writer, poet, screenwriter, and storyteller
face. The answer is found in the power of myth. Through centuries of
storytelling, a mythological structure called the Monomyth evolved. Some of
the most powerful stories of all follow this mythic structure. In this book,
fiction author Josh Coker explains how to harness the seemingly magical
powers of myth so your story can reach it's fullest potential and create an
emotional impact in the audience. Within these pages, you'll learn: -
Definition and background of the Monomyth-Three act mythic structure. -The
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differences between the known world and the special world of your story -What
really makes a character heroic -How plot and character feed off of each
other, creating both an inner and outer journey-The 18 distinct stages of the
Hero's Journey Additionally, this book provides over 72 examples from well
known modern stories. Each example will help you understand Hero's Journey,
and help you identify the stages in your own book. Every chapter concludes
with action steps, which you can immediately take on your story. These will
help you infuse mythic power and life into the narrative. By the end of the
book, you'll have a basic understanding of the Hero's Journey and a road map
for your own story. Ultimately, you'll ensure that your story to reaches it's
full potential by taking full advantage of the Monomyth's ancient
storytelling secrets.
  Monomyth #4 David Hazan,2023-08-16 The wizards learn the truth about their
lineage. The end result is a terrifying showdown as the castle pits them
against one another. Tempers flare and magic flies as friends become foes.
Monomyth is an all-new mini-series from the mind of David Hazan (Nottingham).
  Monomyth #5 David Hazan,2023-09-20 Some wizards go on the offensive in an
attempt to undermine their adversary’s power. Unfortunately, others follow a
different path and are seduced by dark magic. Monomyth is an all-new mini-
series from the mind of David Hazan (Nottingham).
  Journey to Eleusis Susan A. Chadwick,2013-01-09 The first story in this
collection of mythical tales was written about a Stranger that Echo, the
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narrator, met in the ashes, smoke and remains of the fallen twin towers after
9/11. The last story, written 10 years later, is about two separate human
beings, The Prisoner and The Pythia, who met on the road to Eleusis to learn
to travel together. It is a mystical, ethereal and cathartic collection of
tales that trace a path through the depths of human despair, self-examination
and the transformational path from sorrow to peace, and beyond, to a sacred
union.
  Language, Blood, Sexuality - Turning the American Monomyth Upside Down
Ralph Cibis,2013-05-07 Essay from the year 2012 in the subject American
Studies - Literature, University of Bayreuth (Nordamerikastudien), course:
Superheroes and the American Monomyth, language: English, abstract: When
considering the American Monomyth, one usually thinks about a tale like
Superman or Spider-Man, a selfless hero on a journey to save mankind and to
find his place as a Redeemer inside an endangered society. Before 2008, those
typical journeys have consistently featured the same patterns: They deal with
serious enemies and serious topics, like politics and ethics, they try to
avoid the depiction of blood and violence, and they change the reality of
sexuality to hyper- masculine superheroes and weak-and-helpless women. But
finally, in 2008, time had come to break these standards of narration and to
change the reputation as well as the representation of the typical superhero.
That is when Mark Millar and John Romita Jr. have released Kick-Ass.
  Monomyth Siike Donnelly,2016-03-11 Lucifer tells Adam & Eve not to eat the
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apple, causing St. Michael to fall and become the Devil himself!MONOMYTH is
the story of Enoch, a boy with a great destiny that will decide a new future
for mankind. In a world united, in a world without sin or war, Enoch is the
first to show aggression, bringing fear for the first time to the human
race.But on the eve of his exile, Enoch's natural ability to fight will be
the one thing that can save humanity from an army of fallen archangels.
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